Approved For Release 2008/05/06 : CIA-RDP85M00364R001703130025-3

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

Executive Registry
83-1001

February 22, 1983

DDI- 1443/83

Dear Bob:

On behalf of the President, I'd like to thank you for the excellent presentation you gave on Tuesday on the Palestine Liberation Organization. The President and his senior advisers felt that the two days of briefings we had on the Middle East were very worthwhile, and they would like to compliment you on your incisive review of a complex and important issue.

I would also like to add my own special thanks for your continued help in support of the President's September 1 initiative. We shall certainly want to call on you in the near future as we press ahead with this vital foreign policy issue.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

-V'ù

William P. Clark

Mr. Robert Ames
Director
Office of Near East and
South Asian Analysis
Central Intelligence Agency

cc: The Director of Central Intelligence

